
Notice of Budget Committee Meeting 
 

A public hearing on the proposed budget for Vector Control District, Crook County, State 

of Oregon, for the fiscal year July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025 will be held at the Crook 

County Legal Office at 203 NE Court St. Prineville OR.  The hearing will take place on 

the 21st day of May @ 5:00 p.m.  The purpose of the hearing is to discuss the budget 

with interested persons and to approve the budget.  A copy of the budget document may 

be inspected or obtained at the Crook County Commissioners’ Office between the hours 

of 1:00 and 5:00 p.m. on or after May 24. Governing body chairman is Ken Fahlgren.   

 

 

 

Publishing Dates:    _May 7, 2022__        __May 14, 2022__ 


